
SOUTH CAROLINA  
SCHOOL BOARDS ASSOCIATION

55  waysways 
for school board members 

to recognize your 

2020 graduates
1.	 SHARE AN ENCOURAGING QUOTE OR SONG DEDICATED 

TO THE CLASS OF 2020 ON YOUR SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES.

2.	 MAIL A CONGRATULATORY LETTER SIGNED BY YOUR 
SCHOOL BOARD TO ALL GRADUATING SENIORS 
IN YOUR DISTRICT, ENSURING THEM THAT THEIR 
ACHIEVEMENTS ARE BEING CELEBRATED. 

3.	 POST A VIDEO OR PHOTOGRAPH OF YOUR SCHOOL 
BOARD APPLAUDING THIS YEAR’S GRADUATES FOR  
13 YEARS OF HARD WORK AND DETERMINATION.

4.	 PAY SPECIAL TRIBUTE TO YOUR HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS 
DURING YOUR MAY VIRTUAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
BY READING AN INSPIRATIONAL STATEMENT, POEM OR 
BOOK TO BEGIN YOUR MEETING.

5.	 PARTICIPATE IN YOUR SCHOOL DISTRICT’S INNOVATIVE 
GRADUATION CEREMONIES, RECOGNIZING SENIORS 
FOR A JOB WELL DONE.

facebook.com/SCSBA   twitter.com/SCSBA


